
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 
 
 

                                    Date: 6th June 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the second half of the Summer Term in Class 2!  
 
Please find attached the planning overview for this half term by subject, so you can see the 
coverage. The first three weeks will be mostly taken up with Year 2 statutuory assessments (SATs) 
followed by the Year 1 Phonics screening. If you have any queries about these statutory 
assessments, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Following on from Parental feedback, this half term Class 2 children will be receiving a maths sheet 
to complete each week. It is also expected that they continue to spend some time on 
Nessy/MathsWhizz each week as well as reading books. Homework will be checked and sent out 
for the following week every Thursday and team points will be awarded top all children who 
complete their homework/activities on time. As always, any child who has not had time to 
complete at home will be allowed time in Class to do it. 
 
Reading books will continue to be changed in school every Monday and will follow the new 
scheme that was introduced last term. Thank you for your continued support with reading at 
home, as often as possible, it really makes a massive difference to your child’s progress! 
 
If you have any questions or worries, however small, please do come and find me in School at any 
time or email me at karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 
 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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